
1

Eaton, Danice (CDC/OPHSS/CSELS)

From: Bisgard, Kris (CDC/OPHSS/CSELS)

Sent: Friday, April 29, 2016 6:54 AM

To: CDC Epi Aid Response Team

Subject: Fw: Request for Epi-Aid

Attachments: IHS EpiAid Concurrence (1).pdf; Letter - Cocopah_04.27.16 (1).pdf

Not sure who is working on this.... thanks 

 

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone. 

From: Komatsu, Ken (CDC azdhs.gov) <ken.komatsu@azdhs.gov> 

Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2016 10:13 PM 
To: Powell, Krista (CDC/OID/NCHHSTP) 

Cc: Hawkins, Eric (CDC azdhs.gov); Villarroel, Lisa (CDC azdhs.gov); Reidhead, Ty (IHS/PHX); Robert Guerrero; Diana 

Gomez; Rigler, Jessica (CDC azdhs.gov); Miner, Mark (CDC/OID/NCHHSTP); Bisgard, Kris (CDC/OPHSS/CSELS); 
Jefferson Jones 

Subject: Request for Epi-Aid 

 

Hi Krista, 

We are requesting technical assistance from CDC in the form of a CDC Epi-Aid investigation to address a recently 

reported multi-drug resistant tuberculosis case.   The investigation will remain under the direction and supervision of the 

Arizona Department of Health Services (ADHS) in conjunction with the local health agency, the Tribe and other 

jurisdictions that may be impacted.  Further, ADHS will retain ownership of all data collected. 
  
I understand the proposed objectives include: 

1)      Determine the chain or chains of transmission 
2)      Identify and prioritize contacts 
3)      Estimate the scope of transmission 
4)      Develop a plan for contacts with presumed multidrug-resistant TB infection and ensure that treatment and 

evaluation recommendations are made in close consultation with clinical TB experts in the management of drug-

resistant TB 
5)      Facilitate communications among involved agencies to assist with the coordination of contact investigations 

  

Eric Hawkins will be the point of contact for ADHS and Dr. Jefferson Jones, EISO assigned to Arziona, will assist 

with the investigation.  We look forward to working with your team.  

 

Thanks, 

Ken 

 
         

Kenneth Komatsu | State Epidemiologist | Office Chief - Infectious Disease Services | Division of Public Health Services | Arizona 

Department of Health Services | 150 N. 18th Avenue, Suite 100 

Phoenix, Arizona  85007 | ken.komatsu@azdhs.gov | www.azdhs.gov | 602.364.3587 | 602.542.2722 Fax | 602.725.1997 Cell 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This E-mail is the property of the Arizona Department of Health Services and 

contains information that may be PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL or otherwise exempt from disclosure by 

applicable law. It is intended only for the person(s) to whom it is addressed. If you receive this communication 

in error, please do not retain or distribute it. Please notify the sender immediately by E-mail at the address 

shown above and delete the original message. Thank you.  


